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Central Ave in West Duluth to Undergo Road Restoration May 31
 

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth is informing the public of a temporary street closure planned for North Central Ave from Bristol to
Ramsey Street in West Duluth/Spirit Valley on Thursday, May 31, for the entire day. The street restoration is necessary due to a
previous water service installation for the West Duluth Theatre (317 N. Central Ave), which is undergoing renovations. The
contractor is accommodating on street parking and access to businesses on Central Avenue but the street will be closed to thru
traffic. Motorists should adhere to signed detour routes. Bus reroutes are available at www.duluthtransit.com 
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